

Memorandum

#24-004

TO: WIC Regional Directors

WIC Local Agency Directors

FROM: Amanda Hovis, Director

Nutrition Education/Clinic Services Unit

Nutrition Services Section

DATE: January 17, 2024

SUBJECT: Prenatal Education Bag Ordering Opportunity

The opportunity to order English and Spanish prenatal breastfeeding education bags is now open.

Please use the http://wicstaffapps.dshs.texas.gov link to order a 2-month supply of bags no later than COB January 26, 2024. As a reminder, prenatal breastfeeding education bags are for WIC use only and should not be used for outreach or shared with WIC partners.

To ensure a smooth ordering process, please:

- Place orders in increments of 25.
- Enter orders within the assigned deadline, ensuring all orders are captured in the system.

The estimated time of arrival for this order is late February 2024.

Please report delivery discrepancies promptly. If you have questions or need additional information, please contact Leticia De La Rosa, at Leticia.delarosa@hhs.texas.gov.